
Faculty Senate Meeting 030719 

I. Meeting Called to Order: 4:15 p.m. 

II. Roll Call 

Present: Walt Mason, Armond Boudreaux (via Conference Bridge), Laura Chambers, Mark 
Hovind, Robert Marsh and Martina Sega (via polycom) 

Absent: Tommy Upchurch 

III. Armond will send out the February minutes on the morning of 3/8/19 for email approval. 

VI. Committee Reports 

Survey Monkey Questions regarding 8-week courses—Armond will do final edits and send out 
to Faculty Senate via email on the morning of 3/8/19 for an email vote approval.  Then it will 
then be presented to the President for his approval.  We are hoping to have the survey 
available to faculty by the end of next week. 

Final draft of recommended time limits for end-of-semester faculty meetings has been 
approved and will be presented to the President. 

Committee for Reviewing Faculty Senate Bylaws was created: 

Chair—Laura Chambers 

Members: Reid Derr, Bob Marsh 

We will be moving all Faculty Senate materials to the President’s page so that everything will be 
in one place for SACS.   

The review of the Faculty Senate Bylaws has to be completed by early April; that way we can 
vote on it in our April 4th meeting. 

Dr. Mason will contact the Dean of Humanities and Social Science and inform him about the 
need to elect 2 faculty members from the Humanities School to the Faculty Senate for the Fall 
2019-2021 session.  Also, we need to nominate and elect one faculty as the At-Large member 
to represent all other members of the faculty as described in the Faculty Senate By-Laws. 

The meeting was adjourned at 5:00 p.m. 

 


